
  
Dear Parents of College Students: 
 
The Sisterhood sponsors a program that sends holiday packages of kosher treats to 
students attending school away from home. These special holiday packages are our 
young peoples’ link to Judaism and Temple Beth Sholom. We will be sending a small 
package for Rosh Hashanah and larger packages for Chanukah, Purim and Passover .   
 
For Sisterhood members, include a check for $50 for each student. For non-
Sisterhood members, include a check for $65. Complete the form below and return it 
as soon as possible with a check for the appropriate amount. Each year we compile a 
new list. Make your child feel part of our wonderful TBS community! Any questions, 
please contact Barbara Kaplan at barbara@allkidsfair.com or 516-621-1446 or Karen 
Horwitz at kbernsteinny@verizon.net or 516-241-4871. 
  
PLEASE PRINT ALL INFORMATION, TEAR OFF AND RETURN TODAY TO: 
TEMPLE BETH SHOLOM  
ATTN:  College Youth, 401 Roslyn Road, Roslyn Heights, NY 11577 
Make checks payable to:  SISTERHOOD~TEMPLE BETH SHOLOM 
 
Your First Name ___________________Last Name ___________________________ 
 
Your Home Address ____________________________________________________ 
 
Your Telephone Number _________________________________________________ 
 
Your e-mail address _____________________________________________________ 
 
Student’s Name ________________________________________________________ 
 
School Attending ________________________________________________________ 
Please check if this should be part of the address □ 
 
Mailing Address_________________________________________________________ 
 
                           ________________________________________________________ 
 
Student’s e-mail address _________________________________________________ 
 
Number at $50_______for Sisterhood Member’s children and grandchildren 
(please make sure your annual membership is up-to-date) 
Number at $65_______for non-Sisterhood Member’s children and grandchildren 
_________YES, I would love to help pack (dates and times to be announced). 
 
*Please advise us if your child will be spending a semester abroad or if his or her address 
changes. We are unable to mail packages outside the U.S. We are unable to accommodate 
any special dietary needs. 
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